

GERRISH TOWNSHIP

David Udy, Supervisor

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 (telephone) (989) 821-8627 (fax) supervisor@gerrishtownship.org

SUPERVISOR'S REPORT FEBRUARY 11, 2020

- I attended the township budget workshops on January 15th and 17th.
- On January 16th I attended the January meeting of the Roscommon County Township's Association that was held right here in our Township Hall. Attendees shared news form their respective townships. Also attending were representatives from county government and the county road commission as well.
- On February 4th I attended a Board of Review Training session at Treetops Resort in Gaylord sponsored by the Michigan Townships Association. Also attending were Gerald McReynolds, Barb Stauffer, and Carlos Jean-Francois who are members of our township Board of Review. The meeting served as a review for the upcoming March Board of Review.
- I attended a 2020 Higgins Lake Winterfest planning meeting on Wednesday February 5th. The event is February 14,15 and 16. Gerrish Township is sponsoring the Chili Cook-Off that will take place on Saturday February 15th at the RAM Center form 11:00 1:00.
- On February 6th I attended a Gerrish Township Election Commission Meeting to approve election workers for 2020. Later that morning I attended the township board monthly workshop to prepare for tonight's meeting.
- On Friday February 7th I met with a resident in my office to discuss trash collection issues in the subdivision where she resides.
- This morning I attended the monthly meeting of the Roscommon County Transportation Authority in their main office in Houghton Lake. In 2019, RCTA busses logged over 606,000 miles and provided rides to over 94,990 Roscommon County residents

David Udy